
Bird Viewing Blind at Pony Creek Park  

 

Description  
A permanent bird viewing blind at Pony Creek Park that will be accessible for students and the 

public.   

 

Goals 

The goal of the a bird viewing blind at Pony Creek Park is to increase the public and school 

groups awareness of bird watching and conservation. The bird viewing blind construction was 

delayed due to unforeseen projects that arose.  The Mills County Conservation Board has 

purchased the materials using the grant money to construct the bird blind and it will be 

constructed immediately once the ground has thawed.   

 

Impact 

The blind will serve as a valuable tool for education year round as adults and children visit the 

park for bird watching programs.   

 

We greatly appreciate the grant and apologize for the delay in construction.  The blind 

construction is top priority for this Spring 2014. 


